March Newsletter from Plant Health Atlantic (Promoting Environmentally Safe Turf Management)

2021 IPM Symposium Webinar

That's right....Landscape New Brunswick and Plant Health Atlantic are very pleased to offer once again this year the annual IPM Symposium with a twist. It will be offered through a Webinar setting which you can watch from the comfort of your own home or office and it will take place on Tuesday, March 30th from 9:00am - 12:00pm with our own Ken Browne as the presenter. For details and to register, click here (https://landscapenb-pei.ca/winter-training#3a1863bb-608b-4e19-a564-d2ee92ba1a54)

Continuous Education Credits

Just a reminder that while the Province and PHA have waived the requirement again this year for attaining CEC's to retain your Turf Practitioner Certification, you are still encouraged to take advantage of the Online opportunities. Your CEC's will be carried forward to whenever they are again required. The PHA website continues to be updated with all sessions. Many of these Online virtual sessions are able to be tracked for attendance through the organization that is hosting however, we ask that if you take part in any educational session or have information on sessions that you feel may be eligible for CEC's to contact Dave McCafferty via email with the details.

Desk Audits

There still remains a number of Full Desk Audits which have not been received. The annual Desk Audit documentation and Invoices were sent to facilities via email on November 1st. If you missed it or deleted it by mistake, please contact Dave McCafferty via email to have it resent. Anyone wishing to have an editable "pdf" for completing it on your computer, please also contact Dave.

David McCafferty, Treasurer & Administrator
Plant Health Atlantic
P.O. Box 7052, RPO Brookside Mall
Fredericton, NB E3A 0Y7